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Please note the date change for our Open House. It will now be held on October 11th from 5:00 
p.m.—7:00 p.m. There will be something fun for everyone! Families will be able to enjoy some 
festival snacks like nachos & cheese, popcorn, corn on the cob and apples with caramel.  
 

As part of Open House, DYS staff will be hosting a Penny Fair. If any families wish to provide an 
item to donate it would be greatly appreciated. Donations will be accepted up until Thursday, 
October 5th.  
 

There will also be a silent auction for the stepping stones that the Grade 8 students made. All 
proceeds from the auction will be going towards the Grade 8 Toronto Trip. 
 

Any Alumni students who would like to help out and gain some of their volunteer hours, please 
contact Ms. Bridgeman at the school. 


